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My name is Erubiel, and I depend on my motorcycle every day as it's my only means 

of transportation, I ride in all conditions rain, snow, and everything in between. I am in 

strong support of HB 3542 because it represents a critical step toward protecting the 

lives of motorcyclists across Oregon.  

 

Having escape routes is crucial to riding motorcycles, House bill 3542 would help 

motorcyclists avoid getting rear ended and getting "sandwiched" between two cars. 

I've had many close calls due distracted drivers nearly rear ending me while I wait at 

a red light.   

 

HB 3542 provides a common sense solution to this deadly problem. By allowing 

motorcyclists to safely position themselves to avoid being sandwiched between 

vehicles, we're not just protecting riders we're preventing traumatic collisions that 

affect all road users. 

 

YES to HB 3542 


